
November 2, 2015 
Kyushu Electric Power Company Inc. 

 
 

 Changing Application of Pre Service Inspection of Sendai Nuclear 
Power Unit No. 2 

 

Today, we have revised the date we plan to have Pre Service Inspection on, and changed 
application of Pre Service Inspection of Sendai Nuclear Power Unit No.2, which was applied on 
May 25th in this year. 

 

[Changed Contents] 
ｏThe date we plan to have 5th Inspection 
 「on November, 2015」 → 「on November 16th, 17th, 2015」 
ｏThe date we start to use Nuclear Power Plant  
 「on November, 2015」 → 「on November 17th, 2015」 

 

[5th Inspection] 
One of Pre Service Inspection for checking the total performance of the plant, implemented 
during rated output operation. 

 

   
 


